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 Newsletter 

 

Autumn 3 

Friday 16th October 2015 

Dear Parents, 

Today we have been celebrating British Values 

throughout the school with various activities 

and projects. The children with the help of 

Mrs Taylor have been creating some  

wonderful iconic British images for display 

around school. Have a look at the website to 

see the results of their hard work. 

Year 1 had a Stay and Make with Miss McCann 

and parents were invited to come into school 

to create castles for the fairy tale topic.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Cards 

The children have been working on their  

designs for this years Christmas cards. You 

will be able to view and order your cards at 

the parents consultations  next week. Once 

you have viewed your child’s card design, fill in 

the order form and pay either by 

cash or cheque (payable to Brereton 

Primary School PTA) Please do not 

take the order form home as they 

are sent to the printers to be 

scanned. 

 

PTA Dates for your diary: 

Bonfire Night - 6th November  

Christmas Fair - 27th November. 

Parent Consultations will be held during the 

week commencing 19th October 2015. You will 

find the dates for your child/children's class 

on the school calendar on the website. You will 

b o o k  y o u r  a p p o i n t m e n t  u s i n g  

Parentmail appointment booking system. The 

appointment booking system went live on 

Thursday 8th October. Appointments will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis. If 

you experience any problems with the online 

booking system, please let the school office 

know. 

 

St Oswald’s Family Remembrance Service on 

Sunday 8 November at the earlier than usual 

time of 10am. This will be a Parade Service 

for Brereton Scout Group and will be followed 

by an Act of Remembrance at Brereton War 

Memorial. There will of course be  

refreshments after the service. 

 

We have received notification of an incident 

of threadworm.  We would ask parents to talk 

to their child about the need to wash hands 

thoroughly with soap and water after using 

the toilet and dry them properly. 

Threadworm is quite common in children but 

we do need to highlight this problem to ensure 

early detection and early treatment is sought.  

Should you have any queries please contact 

your local GP or Pharmacy for advice. 

We have also had reports of head lice in 

school.  I would therefore ask if parents could 

please check their child’s hair, whether long 

or short each day.   
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